15th February 1906,

Sir,

with refereﬁae to my letter of the 29th
June and your reply of the 10th July last, respect-
ing the steamer "Camosun" puilt at Paisley by Messrs
Bow Melachlan & Co, last year, I have tc send here-—
with a letter which has now been recelved from the
Owners of the vessel regarding alleged defects 1in
the stepping of the masts and the electrie wiring,
and I shall be glad if you will be sC good &s to
request the Surveyors to report upon the statements
aontained therein for the informaticn of the Com-
mittee.

Please return the enclosed letter with
vour reply.

I an, BiF,

Your obedient servant,

Secretary.

T.J. Doedd Esd,,

Glasgow,
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